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GOVERNOR  CABINET SECRETARY 
 

 
September 21, 2021 
 
 
 
Re: Air Quality Permit Application No. 9295 (Agency Interest No. 40076 - PRN20210001) 

 Roper Construction Inc, Roper - Alto Concrete Batch Plant 
 
Dear Concerned Citizen: 
 
The New Mexico Environment Department's Air Quality Bureau (AQB) thanks you for your interest in Permit 
Application No. 9295. This letter is to notify you, per 20.72.206.B NMAC, that the Department’s Analysis, 
including the Statement of Basis and Modeling Report is available for your review at the Air Quality Bureau web 
page.  
 
Any person may review the associated documents on NMED’s public notice website under the Lincoln County 
dropdown, in the link for Roper Construction Inc. NMED’s public notice website is at www.env.nm.gov/public-
notices-2/.       
 
 
If you have any further comments, please submit them to Deepika Saikrishnan, New Mexico Environment Dept., 
Air Quality Bureau, Permit Section, 525 Camino de los Marquez Suite 1, Santa Fe, NM 87505-1816, or submit by 
email to Deepika.Saikrishnan@state.nm.us.  Please specify the name and location of the facility, the permit 
application number 9295, and be sure to provide your complete mailing address.  Also, please feel free to 
contact me in Santa Fe at 505-629-3593. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Deepika Saikrishnan 
Air Permit Specialist 
Permits Section 
Air Quality Bureau 
 
 

http://www.env.nm.gov/public-notices-2/
http://www.env.nm.gov/public-notices-2/

		2021-09-21T17:26:46-0600
	Deepika Saikrishnan




